FACULTY SUPPORT AND FELLOWSHIP AWARDS (FSFA)
COMMITTEE REPORT 2019-2020
Committee Members: Darren DeFrain (Chair); Richard Armstrong; Buma Fridman; Robin Henry; Kathleen Perez; Bin Shuai
The Committee met on October 9, 2019 to review eight applications for sabbatical for the 2020-2021 academic year. Bin Shuai and Robin Henry were not able to attend the meeting as scheduled, but both submitted their recommendations for rankings prior to the meeting date and their input was incorporated into the final tallies.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The committee  ranked the applications according to merit. All eight applications were unanimously recommended by the committee for sabbatical. The committee’s rankings and subsequent were forwarded to the dean.

